
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
5:03:04	PM	
	
As	I	lived	for	9	years	with	a	stand	alone	solar	system,	on	.9kw,	yes	less	than	1	kw,	
I	know	the	value	of	the	system,.	and	of	course	to	have	solar	panels	with	the	
opportunity	to	send	to	the	grid	any	unused	energy,	is	a	great	way	to	go.	But	
surely,	feed	in	tariffs	MUST	be	about	equal	to	what	we	pay	for	power	from	the	
grid,	when	I	put	panels	on	my	new	house,	if	there	is	a	decent	feed	in	tariff	I	will	
consider	sending	my	surplus	power	to	the	grip,	but	without	a	decent	feed	in	
tariff,	I	will	be	opting	for	batteries	again.	Too	many	people	go	this	way,	and	there	
will	not	BE	a	grid.	Thanks	
	
jennie	smith		
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